Thinking of Using Pesticides This Spring?

Think Againl

Pesticides are a known health hazard linked to cancer and
leukemia; pesticide runoff pollutes aquatic environments. State law
restricts their use on school properties and yet we continue to use
them at our homes, parks, and athletic fields.

Join the effort to reduce pesticide use and protect your family’s
health:

"Pesticide Reduction in Lowell”

Speaker: Elaine Major, Environmental Scientist, initiator of
the "Healthy Lawns for Healthy Families” program.

April 10, Thursday, at 7:00 PM
Wannalancit Mills, 600 Suffolk St. Lowell, MA

Free and open to the public. Parking available of f Suffolk St.

This event has been organized by the Friends of Tyler Park and funded through a
grant from the Toxic Use Reduction Institute, UMass Lowell; for more
information contact: Marie_Frank @uml.edu
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